NATURAL GAS 9
El PaSD COMPANY EA%I\?IISJE?OON‘ NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE" 505-325-2841

May 3, 1978

C & E OPERATORS, INC.
Attention: Mr. W. P. Carr
One Energy Square, Suite 170
Dallas, Texas 75206

Re: Hampton #3 A
-~ NW4 Section 10, T30N, R11W, N.M.P.M,
::’ Unorthodox Location, Blanco MV Pool,

San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Carr:

This is to advise that El Paso Natural Gas Company has no objection to the
subject well being produced at a location 655' FWL, and 700' FNL as submitted
to the New Mexico OCC by letter dated April 27, 1978.

Yours very truly,

7 &b,

John A. Ahlm
Regional Land Manager
Energy Resource Development

JAA:1d

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Attention: Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Secretary-Director
P. 0. Box 2088, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission P
Attention: Mr. A. R. Kendrick i A
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410




